July 28, 2025

Dear Superintendents and BOCES directors,

In the afternoon on Friday, July 25, we received official notice from the US Department of Education (ED) that funding for Title I-C, II-A, III-A, IV-A, and Adult Education and Family Literacy for the 2025-2026 school year will be released starting this week. As I shared on Friday, last year's awards were:

Title I-C: \$7,189,738
Title II-A: \$25,937,647
Title III-A: \$11,172,632
Title IV-A: \$13,529,608

• Adult Education and Family Literacy (AEFLA): \$8,814,117

We have not yet received the official Grant Award Notifications but will keep you posted when we do. We anticipate similar allocations for the coming year and will begin working to provide grant award letters for these title funds as soon as we receive those notices.

Warm Regards,

Susana Córdova